
   

  
     

   
 

              
   

 
 

 
From: Nelson, Chris   
Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2021 11:11 AM 
To: Donat, Dave  
Cc: Van Gerpen, Patty; Gregg, Deb  
Subject: RE: [EXT] URI electricity charges 
 
In the audio link I provided there is discussion on why BH’s gas generation was so high during the cold weather period.  I 
don’t know what CO’s mix was during that time but it is different than the SD mix as it is a different operating unit of 
BHE.    
 
Chris  




